
From:Rankin, Jonny
Sent:Mon, 18 Jan 2016 09:34:26 +0000
To:planning.technical
Subject:RE: Your ref: 570\CON\381\15 - 117 The High Street, Lakenheath

 
 

From: Steve O'Kane [mailto:Steve.OKane@suffolk.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 January 2016 12:54
To: Rankin, Jonny
Cc: Planning.Help
Subject: FW: Your ref: 570\CON\381\15 - 117 The High Street, Lakenheath

 

Jonny 

 

I will amend my comments to approval to condition the above parking

 

Kind regards

 

Steve O'Kane

Development Management Technician

Resource Management

Endeavour House 

8 Russell Road Ipswich Suffolk IP1 2BX

 

Direct Line 01473 264740

 

 

mailto:Steve.OKane@suffolk.gov.uk


From: churchgateprop@aol.com [mailto:churchgateprop@aol.com] 
Sent: 22 December 2015 19:35
To: Steve O'Kane
Subject: Your ref: 570\CON\381\15 - 117 The High Street, Lakenheath

 

Dear Steve

Further to my telephone conversation today with Samantha Bye, I attach an OS plan of the above 
property showing the double garage and off-road parking to the rear (east), edged and shaded in blue, 
which is owned by the applicants.  

I trust this is satisfactory, should you have any queries, please contact me.

Kind regards

Peter Jonason
Tel: 01353 727000
Mobile: 07748 907869

Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance 
with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to minimise any 
security risks.
The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may
be privileged or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of
the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive
this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using
the reply facility in your email software.
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